Argyll and Bute Community Planning Partnership

Management Committee Date: 6 June 2012



Title: Citizens' Panel: call for questions for the spring 2012 survey

1. Summary

Community Planning Partners are asked to submit themes and questions for the forthcoming 'spring' survey of the Citizens' Panel.

2. Recommendations

Community Planning Partners who wish to have questions included in the next survey of the Citizens' Panel should get in touch with Chris Carr, Argyll and Bute Council to arrange for this.

3. Detail

Hexagon Research and Consulting have been awarded the three year contract to maintain the Citizens' Panel member database and to carry out two surveys a year. Eileen Wilson and Chris Carr are meeting Jim Patton, of Hexagon Research and Consulting, on 12 June to have a 'handover' meeting to start this new contract.

Now that the contract for the running of the Citizens' Panel has been awarded, we want to advance the spring 2012 survey.

Although there was a call for themes and questions at the Management Committee meeting on 21 March 2012, so far no suggestions have been submitted. Therefore, Community Planning Partners are again asked to submit themes and questions for the survey.

As agreed at the Management Committee meeting of 19 October 2011, the new contract is running on the basis of two surveys being carried out each year, with the spring survey to be used by all CPP partners who wish to submit questions. The autumn survey is now a council-only survey.

Jane Fowler Head of Improvement and HR, Argyll and Bute Council

For further information:

Chris Carr

Improvement and Organisational Development Project Officer, Argyll and Bute Council

Tel: 01546 604260

Email: chris.carr@argyll-bute.gov.uk